July 5, 2012

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.0.Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Wall:
RE: EB-2012-0451/EB-2012-0433/EB-2013-0074 Union Gas Limited and

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. Leave to Construct Proceedings - Parkway
West, Brantford to Kirkwall and GTA Reinforcement Projects

The Consumers Council of Canada has the following interrogatories for Gaz Metro
Limited Partnership (“GMLP”) regarding its evidence filed on June 28, 2013, in the
above-noted proceeding (Exhibit L.EGD.SCGM).

1. GMLP is proposing that Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. be required to hold an
open season for Segment A of the GTA project. Is GMI of the view that there
are other options that could accommodate the existing and incremental
demands from Eastern markets? If so, please describe those options. Please
provide how those options would compare in terms of cost to the EGD
Project. If no other options are available, please explain why the expansion
of EGD’s segment A is the only viable option?

2. IfEGD is not required to hold an open season with respect to Segment A of its

GTA Project, what steps will GMLP take to meet the needs of its end users?

Yours truly,

Julie Girvan

Julie Girvan
Consultant to the Consumers Council of Canada

Cc: Union Gas Limited
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.
GMLP
All intervenors
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